
This quarter students learned how our classroom runs and became a

permanent part of the classroom decor. Every year each student in

all of my math classes has the opportunity to create a puzzle piece

that is added to the puzzle showing how we are all different but we

all have something to add to the big picture. This a tradition that

was started three years ago and the students really enjoy it.

This quarter we have also been working on

changing our mindset when it comes to math.

I have been focusing on the fact that math

can be challenging but with practice and

effort everyone can be a math person.


